
 

St Mary's CE Primary School Newsletter 
Friday 12th April 

Summer 1 - In this issue 

• Welcome back 

• Our vision 

• School Uniform reminder 

• National Numeracy Day - Parent workshops 

• Dates for your Diary 

Welcome back! 

Welcome back! I hope everyone enjoyed the Easter break. The children and staff have quickly settled 

back into school and are ready for a busy term ahead. 

This is the new format of our newsletter.  Diary dates have been added to this newsletter  for the 

remainder of the summer term - more information will follow regarding specific events.  



Our school vision 

 

We will be sending letter today asking for your views on new vision and values for St Marys. Please 

look out for the letter on Parentmail  We would value your input on this.       

School and PE uniform 

 

Please could all parents/carers ensure that children are adhering to the rules and expectations of 

school and PE uniform. Please see below for a reminder on school and PE uniform: 

Summer School uniform should be as follows: 

• Tops - pale blue polo shirt with or without school logo OR pale blue short sleeved shirt with 

school tie 

• Cardigan/sweatshirt - navy V neck sweatshirt or cardigan with or without school logo  

• Trousers/shorts - grey  

• Grey Skirts or pinafore dress or, blue and white gingham dress , skirts and dresses to be worn 

no shorter than just above the knee 

• Socks/tights - ankle or knee length grey or white socks, tights should be grey or navy 

• Footwear - black school shoes suitable for the school day 



PE uniform should be as follows: 

No other brands or logos should be worn, other than the St Mary's logo.  

• PE t-shirt - white polo or t-shirt with or without the school logo 

• PE jumper - St Mary's logoed hoodie or plain navy hoodie without school logo 

• Shorts/PE skirt - navy blue  

• Joggers - plain navy blue  

• Socks - white or grey s 

• Footwear - trainers or pumps  

Accessories should be as follows: 

• Hair - smart hair styles suitable for school, shoulder length hair tied back 

• Make up - not allowed 

• A small pair of  stud earrings, these should be removed by your child before PE or we advise 

parents to either take out earrings before school   

• Other jewellery - not allowed 

• Scarves/headbands - plain navy or black                                            

Please ensure that all school uniform and PE uniform is clearly labelled with your child’s full name. 

Thank you in advance. 

National Numeracy Day Workshops - W/C 20th May 

 

As part of National Numeracy Day, we would like to invite parents and carers to come into school  

and spend time with your child Children and parents can take part in a range of fun workshops and 

practical activities during week commencing 20th May. Further information on times will follow 

shortly.     

 Year  2 visit to RAF Cosford 

Well done to Year 6 on your trip to RAF Cosford! Miss French said that you had a fantastic day!   



Attendance  - Week ending 21st March 2024 

As a school, our current attendance for the year so far is. It's really important that your child is in 

school and on time as much as possible. There is likely to be an impact on learning and achievement 

for any child with an attendance below 95%. 

Attendance update  

We want all our children to learn and progress.  If children are regularly absent from school they are 

not able to make the most of the opportunities we offer. We monitor the attendance of all individual 

pupils and will be regularly contacting, reminding and supporting as needed.  

 

Attendance for this week is 93.6% 

Well done Year 2 for the best attendance! 

 

Reception  89.5% 

Year 1 92.8%  

Year 2 97.5% 

Year 3 97.1% 

Year 4 94.7% 

Year 5 94.7% 

Year 6 90.9% 



What's on this term? 

 

Diary dates for Summer Term (new items in bold) 

Summer term started Tuesday 9th April. 

Year 3 visit to Wroxeter - Monday 15th April  

Year 6 SATs Parent Meeting - 3:30 - 4:00pm Wednesday 17th April 

Year 1 Phonics Check Parent Meeting - 2:30pm - 3:00pm Wednesday 25th April 

Local Elections Day - Thursday 2nd May - SCHOOL CLOSED 

May Bank Holiday Monday - 6th May - SCHOOL CLOSED 

Online Safety Parent Meeting - 2:30pm - 3:00pm 9th May 

Key Stage 2 SATs Week - 13th - 16th May 

Week Commencing 20th May - Parents workshop and Activity Week, celebrating National 

Numeracy Day 

Reception visit St Mary's Church - 22nd May 

Half Term Holiday - 27th - 31st May 

Return to school - Monday June 3rd 

School reports issued - Friday 5th July 

Reception and Pre-school visit to Little Owls Farm - Friday 5th July 



Year 6 Production - Tuesday 9th July @ 9:15am and 5:30pm 

Year 6 Residential to Astley Burf - 15th - 16th July 

Year 6 Leavers' Service - St Mary's Church - 6:15pm, Thursday July 18th. 

School year ends- Friday 19th July at 3:15pm 

Contact us 

 

St Mary's  C of E Primary School 

Queen Street, 

Kingswinford 

Dudley 

DY6 7AQ 

(01384) 818295 

info@st-mary-ki.dudley.sch.uk  

Visit us on the web at www.st-mary-ki.dudley.sch.uk/ 

 

A member of The Elements Learning Trust 
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